
CONTACT DETAILS FOR PARISH, DISTRICT AND COUNTY
COUNCILLORS

Heathland Ward:
Mr. H. R. Saunders, “Hill Farm”, Grizebeck. Tel: 889 286
Mr. M. Irving, “Low Dove Ford Farm”, Grizebeck. Tel: 889 632

Middle Quarter Ward:
Mrs. J. Byrne, Marshcote, Wallend. Tel:889278
Mr. G. Grieve, Estuary Lodge, Askew Gate Brow Tel: 889 196
Mr. W. Todd, 1, Long Row, Marshside. Tel: 889 654

Low Quarter Ward:
Gerry Scott, Apple Tree Barn Tel: 07753748960
Mr. M. McPherson, 1, Combe Crescent. Tel: 889 382
Mr. I. Winstanley, Fell Gate Barn, Gargreave  Tel: 889 022
Mr. M. Jackson, Fell View, Soutergate. Tel: 889 374
Mr. R. Morrish, “Swallows”, Askew Gate Brow. Tel: 889 780
Mrs. D. Copley, “Tethers’ End” Sandside, Tel: 889 328

Clerk to the Council:
Mrs A. Field, Burlington House East, Tel: 889 906

Representatives on South Lakeland District Council:
Mr. I. Wharton Roburn Cottage, 2 High Street Penny Bridge, Ulverston
LA12 7RN Tel: 07778 430926 
Mrs. A. Hall, Thurston Brae, Bridge End, Coniston. LA21  EN 
Tel:01539 4 41 558 
Mrs. T. Coward, 2, Kirkbeck, Coniston. LA21 8EL Tel:01539 4 49 046 

Representative on Cumbria County Council:
Mr. M. Brereton, Inglewood House, Foxfield. Tel: 715 066 

THE NEXT MEETING OF THE COUNCIL  IS ON THURSDAY  
20th JUNE 7.00 p.m. IN WOODLAND VILLAGE HALL

ALL MEMBERS OF THE PUBLIC ARE INVITED TO ATTEND.

Kirkby Ireleth Parish Council
CHAIRMAN:  Mr. M. A. McPherson, 1, Combe Crescent, Tel: 889 382
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A595 GRIZEBECK
The Highways Department are in the process of the detailed
planning  of  the  proposed  route.  No  specific  details  are
available as yet but the officers involved have stated that the
many concerns raised by members of the public will be taken
into consideration.

HOUSING DEVELOPMENT
No further  information  is  available  regarding  the  proposed
development by the school but the land adjacent to Beckside
Rooms, Beckside, scheduled for three new houses,  is being
sold by Holker Estates with planning permission.

LAKE DISTRICT NATIONAL PARK
The proposed Public Meeting to be held at  the Community
Centre on Wednesday 12th June has been postponed until early
September. 

KIRKBY MOOR WINDFARM
Unfortunately, the decision regarding the Public Inquiry into the
Kirkby Moor Wind Farm time extension has been delayed. The
weather conditions at the time of the inquiry meant it was not
possible for the Inspector to obtain long distance views from high
vantage points in the Lake District drawn to his attention by the
parties, and so it has been his intention to return to the area to
complete  the  visits.  He  announced  this  at  the  close  of  the
Inquiry. He attempted this on 16 April and spent much of 24 April
in the area before rain obscured his views.  He will therefore need
to  return  to  the  area  but  this  must  fit  in  with  his  current
commitments.  While he had intended that his return visits would
have been completed so that his decision could be issued by 21
May  this  has  not  been  possible.  Therefore,  the  planning
Inspectorate says the decision date is to be confirmed and will




